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Friday 20th January 2023 

      Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week we have been 

thinking about how to make 

a cuddly toy. We have 

experimented with sewing 

and decorating fabrics. 

Year 3 

This week we have been 

looking at packaging and 

creating our own design 

criteria. We then had great 

fun cutting, scoring and 

folding nets.  

Year 4 

In History, we created our own 

Ancient Greek God using 

knowledge of the twelve 

Olympians. We considered 

what they had power over and 

why people might worship 

them.   

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
1047 

Shakespeare 
743 

Bannister 
1002 

Pankhurst 
806 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Next week we have an athlete visiting. Please see 

ParentMail for more information and how to complete 

sponsorship forms. 

 

Follow our school Twitter 

account for updates and 

challenges to try at home! 

 

 
 

 

@ParsloesSchool 

Mathematician of the Week 
 
 

Grasshopper – Ruby Centipede – Aisha 

Oak – Mann  Elm – Rio 

Maple – Ronnie  Beech – Oliver 

      
 

Thought for the week… 

This week it is Chinese New 

Year – what are you looking 

forward to welcoming? 

 

Nafizah  

 

Victor 

Daria 

Helping at Home 

Regular reading is very important. By now your child 

should be confident at decoding and reading words 

so you should focus on understanding. Equal time 

should be given to discussing the book as reading it. 

 

 

Cuba  Martyna 

Oliwia 
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